WELCOME TO SIXTH GRADE!

Dear Parent/Guardian:

In September, your child will begin sixth grade at School 16. We
would like to welcome you and your child to a year that will be both
challenging and rewarding. A supply list is attached. If possible, please
have the supplies by the first day of school.

We hope you had an enjoyable summer and look forward to meeting
you in September.

The Sixth Grade Teachers

6" Grade Supply List

= 4 three subject notebooks

- 1 binder (1 1/2 inch)

= 4 pocket folders

- | box of pencils with erasers
- 2 pens (blue or black ink)

= 1 box of colored pencils

- I glue stick

- 1 highlighter

= 1 pocket dictionary

= 1 pair of scissors

- ! ruler

- I hand held pencil sharpener
= 1 BOX of TISSUES

- 1 8 ounce bottle of hand sanitizer
= 1 roll of paper towels

= $6 for educational magazine

***some supplics may need to be replenished during the year***



